
Beatriz: Hi, my name is Beatriz. 
 
Gregorio: Hi, my name is Gregorio Quechol. 
 
Beatriz: Our daughter Haidee is in 10th grade and this is our second year at Holy Innocents’. We 
are very happy to belong to this community. 
 
Beatriz: We, as a family, chose Holy Innocents’ because we knew that HIES would do an 
excellent job helping our daughter to grow academically and help us with her transition from 
middle school to upper school.  
 
Beatriz: And we are very happy with all faculty and staff that helped us with this transition 
making Haidee feel welcomed to the Holy Innocents’ community.  
 
Gregorio: We could see how teachers really care for their students and do their best even in 
uncertain conditions such as the unprecedented online classes during the pandemic, where we 
saw how every single teacher got involved to help each of their students.  
 
Gregorio: We really appreciate the way Holy Innocents’ facilitated the return to school for its 
students and we could see how the faculty and staff took good care of students’ well-being 
during this return. 
 
Beatriz: Haidee is currently in the Global Citizenship Program. This was one of the most 
attractive things of Holy Innocents’ for us. The Global Citizenship Program is a program where 
students learn about different cultures around the world and it is also a safe space for Haidee 
to express her opinion about different world issues. 
 
Beatriz: We are extremely happy having chosen Holy Innocents’ for Haidee and we can see how 
our daughter continues to grow and find her true passions and goals in life.  
 
Gregorio: We were absolutely sure that we were making the right decision and that Holy 
Innocents’ would prepare our daughter and provide her with the best resources and skills for 
college. This is possible thanks to the Holy Innocents’ community and especially to its faculty.  
 
Beatriz & Gregorio: Thank you. 
 


